

## **CLASS PARENT VOLUNTEERING**

With the start of the new school year, we are looking for volunteers who would be willing to carry out the duties of Class Parent. Each classroom requires at least two people to share these duties, some of which would entail:

- 1. Organizing class contact lists.
- 2. Coordinating class parties (Pre-K to Grade 5)
- 3. Supporting the teachers with tasks.
- 4. Arranging for, or acting as, chaperones for class trips.
- 5. Coordinating volunteers for Home & School events.

\*You will be notified if you have been selected as Class Parent by **September 18**th. Please check the email you provided below for notification.

If selected, all duties will be discussed at the **Class Parent Meeting** scheduled on Thursday, September 21, 2023, at 7pm in the School Library.

We appreciate the support and commitment of Class Parents. Without the dedicated efforts of the Class Parent, we would lose a valuable resource for our children.

Please consider serving in this important role.

	TEAR OFF
	I would like to be Class Parent:
PARENT NAME:	
GRADE <sup>.</sup>	